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August 9, 2024 
 
 
Oklahoma City Airport Trust 
Attn: Jeff Mulder, Director of Airports 
7100 Terminal Drive Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK 73159-0937 
 
RE: Final Acceptance 

Rehabilitate Terminal Access Roadways – Phase 2 
 OCAT WRWA 2305 
 
Dear Mr. Mulder, 
 
Cowan Group Engineering, LLC (CGE) completed a Final Inspection of the subject project with the Department 
of Airports (DOA) and the Contractor, CGC, LLC. 
 
With the completion of the Final Inspection, CGE finds all Work has been performed and is acceptable per the 
subject project’s Project Manual and Construction Plans.  
 
CGE formally recommends to the Oklahoma City Airport Trust the Final Acceptance of the project OCAT 
WRWA 2305 - Rehabilitate Terminal Access Roadways Phase 2. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 405.463.3369. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
COWAN GROUP ENGINEERING, LLC 
 
 
 
Sean Fairbairn, PE, CFM 
Associate | Team Lead 
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